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To Whom It May Concern

Interfaith Scotland has used World Interfaith Harmony Week to highlight what
happens when hatred is left unexamined and unchallenged. We at
Remembering Srebrenica Scotland have been delighted to work alongside
Interfaith Scotland and we value the great interfaith work they do to make
Scotland a safer, more inclusive country. We wish them every success in the
World Interfaith Harmony Week competition
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